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       FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT

Date: February 26, 2020
Questions can be directed to the Grant Committee at krwgrants@gmail.com. 
The Rotary Foundation of Kenosha West, Inc. is now accepting grant applications from community non-profit organizations that provide services to Kenosha and Kenosha County.
*Applicants can download applications in PDF format at www.kenoshawestrotary.org from the Grants tab.
All completed applications must be submitted by mail to the Rotary Foundation of Kenosha West at P. O. Box 64, Kenosha, WI 53141 and received no later than Friday, April 17, 2020.
The Rotary Foundation of Kenosha West has a long-standing commitment to improve the quality of life within Kenosha County.  As a result, the Rotary Foundation provided $24,000 in grants last year to non-profit organizations serving Kenosha County.
Rotary West obtains funding for their grants by sponsoring a softball tournament that is held annually at Lincoln Park.  The 2020 tournament is scheduled for Thursday, July 9th through Sunday, July 12th.

Thank you!

